
 
 
Minutes of  General Meeting. 
June 12, 2012 
 
Attendance: 
There were 17 voting lots represented at the meeting, which was the minimum required 
to do business. However, two of the lots were not represented by members in good 
standing, so no quorum was available. 
 
We did not decide to defer the meeting. Information on roads, the neighborhood cleanup, 
etc was discussed, but no decisions were made at the meeting. 
 
The election for three board members will be held by mail. 
 
Garth Reese 
Secretary 
Los Cerritos Area Homeowners Association 
secretary@loscerritosnm.org 
 


